
From: 	 Raman, Mythili (CRM) 
To: 	 VVeich, Ron (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO); Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
CC: 	 Breuer, Lanny A. (CRM); Pope, Amy (CRM); Swartz, Bruce (CRM); Weinstein, Jason (CRM); 

Wroblewski, Jonathan (CRM) 
Sent: 	 3/30/2011 8:56:21 AM 
Subject: 	 Issa letter 
Attachments: 	 Issa-Letter-2011-03-29.pdf 

OLA colleagues: Does anyone understand why State Department is being so slow about all of this? There is 

absolutely nothing to hide and their failure to even find the requested information thus far is only feeding a story 

that could have been put to rest several weeks ago. As I emailed to this group over the weekend, WE have State 

Dept docs from Lanny's visits to Mexico in 2010, so it's befuddling to us why the State Department is suggesting 

that they can't find anything. What can we do to move this forward? 

<<Issa-Letter-2011-03-29.pdf>> 
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